
Windrush Bay Condominium Association, Inc.
Minutes of Workshop Meeting

April 4, 2017

A Board of Directors’ Workshop of the Windrush Bay 
Condominium Association, Inc. was held on Tuesday April 
4, 2017.  The president, vice president, treasurer and 
director were present. The meeting was called to order at 
8:00 a.m.

Others present, Lou DeSantis Ameritech Assoc. Manager, 
Bob Tannura, Jeff and Mary Schram, Deborah Carr-
Hoagland.

Items discussed were rental and new owners applications, 
new doors for villas, pool cover roller redesign, grounding 
rods,  seawall, dock and  financial audit. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:55 a.m.

Pat Altyn, WBCA VP
April 2, 2017


